

West Camel Road Queen Camel YEOVIL Somerset BA22 7FF

School Office Tel: 01935 850345

Email: office@countessgytha.somerset.sch.uk

Foundation Unit Office: 01935 850564

Email: foundationunit@countessgytha.somerset.sch.uk

Web: www.countessgythaprimary.co.uk

21st September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Mrs Lisa Goodland Headteacher

Fantastic news! Pendragon Class are going on a trip to Glastonbury Abbey on Friday 12th October 2018. On our trip we will have a tour of the Abbey and the chance to meet and learn all about King Arthur. We will also be learning about life in medieval times. This will link brilliantly with our topic 'Can you see the past around you?' We will then be able to use our experience at the Abbey to develop our story writing and our research on King Arthur and our local history. We will be leaving school at 9:15am and returning at 3:15pm. This will mean normal drop off and pick up times will not be affected.

All school trips are self funded by parents/carers. The cost of this trip is £13.50 per child which includes the day at Glastonbury Abbey and coach travel costs. The payment will be set up to enable you to pay via ParentPay, alternatively if you wish to pay at a paypoint, then please speak to the office who will provide you with a barcoded letter. If you have any difficulty with any of this, then please come and speak to me.

On our day at the Abbey we will be doing most of our learning outside so suitable clothing will be required such as jeans, leggings, wellies or walking boots, jumpers and a warm waterproof coat.

As we will be out of school all day the children will need to have a packed lunch. Please complete the attached form to indicate whether you will provide your child with their own lunch or whether you would like the school to provide a lunch for them. You will need to indicate what you would like your child to have in their school prepared lunch. If you are providing your child with a lunch from home this must be contained in a bag which can be carried around with the children easily, such as a back pack. The children will need to look after their own lunches. Also please ensure your child has a bottle of water.

We are really looking forward to our day at Glastonbury Abbey and I am sure it will be really educational and exciting! Please ensure you have competed, signed and returned the attached forms by Friday 5th October 2018.

Thank you!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Berkley